
   

Dear Alumnus, 

 

It has been brought to our attention that a former member of our faculty, Brother William Farrington, S.J., has been accused recently 

of inappropriate conduct with a student, a credible allegation that dates to the late 1960s. 

Farrington was a teacher, counselor and a coach at Jesuit High School from 1976 to 1987.  In 2002, the California Province of the 

Society of Jesus removed him from all ministry and his supervision has been regularly reviewed by a team of lay professionals. 

If you were harmed by Brother Farrington, I ask that you contact law enforcement directly and, if you choose to do so, Ms. Mary Pat 

Panighetti at 408.893.8398. Ms. Panighetti serves as the Victim Advocate for the California Province of the Society of Jesus. 

My contact information is also found below if you would like to email me directly. 

Please accept my gratitude for your attention in this difficult matter. And please let me know how I may better assure your 

confidence in Jesuit High School. 

  

With Sincerest Regards, 

  

David J. Suwalsky, S.J. 

President 

 

Jesuit High School 

1200 Jacob Lane 

Carmichael, CA  95608 

916.482.2111 


